
October began a new program year for
CACFP. We currently have 43 home
childcare providers ensuring 515 children
are served nutritious meals. These
providers served 11,961 healthy meals and
7,348 healthy snacks!
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In October 2023, our LIHEAP
program processed 2,782

applications, of which, 2,723
were approved - totaling over

1.4 million dollars in 
assistance provided!

Weatherization
We received the SLICE (Statewide Low-Income Collaborative Effort) report for 2022, which is the
performance report for all the WAP departments in the state. We were pleased to be one of the top
agencies for dollars saved annually per household with an average savings of $622.00/household. 
This was the second highest in the state of Iowa with the top agency at $635.00/household. 
NEICAC’s average cost per household was $12,494.00-which is the lowest cost in the state! 
This compares to the top saving agency spending almost $29,000.00 per household. 
Hats off to the NEICAC’s WAP staff for another outstanding year!

Households Served by various NEICAC
programs such as crisis assistance, referrals,
LIHEAP, or food pantry visits

Pounds of food from NEICAC’s food
pantries were distributed to 156 households

New Family Services Specialists have joined
our team! Welcome to Amy Hershberger in
Cresco & Alyssa Woodward in Waverly!

Transit
In October, Transit drivers transported 465
passengers to 6,472 places they needed to go!
Logging 50,452 miles, these trips included
places like work, medical & dialysis
appointments, work activity for individuals
with disabilities and more!
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Housing
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Holliday Miller is the
proud owner of a new
home in Tripoli!  
The dream of
homeownership is
made possible through
our Lease-Purchase
program.  

Congratulations and
welcome home
Holliday!
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Head Start
47 Head Start employees recently attended
the new PBIS training on high quality,
supportive environments to assist teachers in
creating engaging learning environments for
the children in our classrooms.

Nichole Griese, FaDSS Director, attended the
National Association for Welfare Research and

Statistics (NAWRS) Conference in Salt Lake City,
Utah. Nichole participated in a panel presentation
regarding her participation on an implementation

team, who have been using the Li2 (Learn, Innovate,
Improve) model to support evidence driven change

within the FaDSS program.


